
ATTENTION ALL TRUTH SINGERS 

Mark your calendars!! 
 

Thursday, July 18, 2024, at 2:00 

Truth Singers sing at the Clinton Co. Fair in DeWitt 

Wear your TS t-shirt if you have one.  Tell them at the gate that you 

are singing outside at the new Community Shelter and you and your 

staff will receive free admission.  Hope to see you all there!! Try to 

arrive by 1:45 if you can.  Come ready to worship the Lord! 

 

Thursday, September 19, 2024, at 6:00 

Truth Singers will resume!!   

 

 

Sunday, September 22, from 10:45-11:30 

Truth Singers Sunday School will resume! 

 

Questions?  Call Scott at 563.321.0767 or 

Check out the Truth Singers page at www.scottkministries.com  

 

Spread the word!  Tell all your Truth Singer friends!! 

(TS Schedule on other side.) 

 

 

 

 

(at DEFC- 1921 Elmwood Rd., DeWitt) 

http://www.scottkministries.com/

